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ICMR - National Institute of Nutrition

Department of Health Research, Ministry of Health
and Family Welfare, Government of India

NOTICE

The Walk-in-Interview for the Notification No. Advt.No.57/Projects/APR/2022, dated

18.4.2022 for the post of Project Consultant (Communication and Journalism) which is
scheduled - to be held on 5" May, 2022 at 10.30 am has been postponed to 13" May, 2022 at

10.30 am. All the concerned may please make a note of this.




